
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO YOU …  
 

Sara Radford,  

Tyce De Bruyn, 

Chloe Wilkinson, 

Asha Andrews,  

Amelia Craft and 

Dylan Walsh 

Week 10 

Mon 

16/12 
FHPS Talent Showcase 9:15-11:00am 

Tue 

17/12 
Presentation Day @9:15am 

Students’ Last Day 
Wed 

18/12   Year 6 vs Teachers & Parents  

Soccer Game 2:00pm 

Thurs 

19/12 
Staff Development Day 

Fri 

20/12 
Staff Development Day 

    Term 4, Week 10 

TERM 1 2020 

Mon 

27/1 
AUSTRALIA DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tue 

28/1 
STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY 

Wed 

29/1 
STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL 
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For those who are planning to attend our Presentation Day Ceremony tomorrow, 
we look forward to seeing you there. All students are asked to wear their summer 
uniform. The ceremony will commence at 9:15am under the new COLA. 

Twilight Concert 

What a great afternoon/evening it was last week for our Twilight Concert. Thank 
you to all the family members that attended and staff who stayed back at this busy 
time of year. A huge thank you to Miss Janeska and Mrs Gerrey who organised 
the event, even though neither of them have been to one previously. Well done 
ladies!  Some impressive singing and dancing by all! 

Emerald Excursion 

Well what an exciting bus trip it was as the Emerald students tried to guess exactly 
where we were heading! It can be hard to keep surprises but it definitely added to 
the suspense so thank you parents for managing to keep our location under 
wraps!  

We ended up at Inflatable World and it was great...and so were our students. They 
were so well behaved and polite that it was an absolute pleasure for Ms Wyman 
and I to spend the morning and lunch time with them. Further in the Newsletter we 
have some photos to share with you, although I don’t think they do justice to the 
amount of fun being had. 

Thank you Emerald students, for upholding our school values so consistently. 

Figtree Heights Has Talent 

We certainly do have talent and some of it was on display today at our Figtree 
Heights has Talent Show. Congratulations to all of our students who participated, 
in either the final show or the Stage events. Thank you to the ‘stage crews’ at 
home who assisted with costumes, music and props! Also thank you to Miss Bate 
for her organisation of the show.  

Student Representative Council (SRC) Christmas Charity – Christmas Food Drive 

For a few more days the SRC are still collecting packaged or 
tinned food items and/or personal hygiene products to donate 
to Manna House and to make food hampers. Thank you to 
those who have already donated. If you would like to support 
this cause please drop you donation under the Christmas tree 
in the front office.  

New Roof 

You may have noticed some scaffolding up around our school. 
This is due to B Block (near the senior toilets) and A Block 
(that includes our office area) each receiving a new roof. We 
are expecting this work will all be completed by the time we 
return next year...fingers crossed! For now, please avoid any 
fenced off areas. 
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Happy Holidays 

As we finish up our school year for 2019, on behalf of the staff of Figtree Heights 
Public School, I would like to wish you and your family a very happy holiday  
season. I hope everyone stays safe and gets to enjoy some time with those that we 
don’t always get to catch up with as often as we would like. School will resume on 
Wednesday 29 January for students in Years 1 to 6. Our Kindergarten students will 
all be starting on Monday 3 January. 

If you are wondering what is on during the school holidays maybe you can get 
some ideas from https://www.parents-guide.com.au/whats-on/school-holidays or 
https://whatsoninwollongong.com.au/your-guide-to-the-top-school-holiday-fun-in-
wollongong/ . 

Last Word 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a good day!  

Rae Redfern 
Principal 

https://www.parents-guide.com.au/whats-on/school-holidays


T
w

il
ig

h
t 

N
ig

h
t 



E
m

er
a
ld

 E
x

cu
rs

io
n

 



1D - Five Cent Friday 
1D are very excited to announce that the school raised $234.70 for the Australian Koala 

Foundation. Following are some of their letters that they wrote about their fundraising  

activity.   





The grand final of the chess competition was held on Thursday of Week 9.  

Congratulations to Asher Percival and Ty Adlington who went head to head. It was a 

very tense game but it was Asher, in the end, that defeated Ty. The picture of the chess 

board indicates the checkmate move made by Asher. Well done to both boys for  

making it to the grand final and there were 22 competitors in total. 

Chess Competition 

Superstar Student 

 

Rowdy donated this book to the 1D 

classroom home reading library as a 

contribution to Farmer for a Day. 



Monday 

16/12 
Simone Pratt 

Wednesday 

18/12 

Wendy Coppola  

& Rebecca Walshe-Smith 

Community News 

 

 

 

The canteen will be closed for orders 

on Wednesday 18 December. It will be 

open for any left over drinks and ice 

blocks. Some items will not be  

reordered if they run out by week 9.  

Please note: S/S= selected students only 

What When 

Mathletics (s/s) $26 DUE NOW  

MathsOnline (s/s) $10 DUE NOW  

Reading Eggs (s/s) $24 DUE NOW  

Spelling Mastery DUE NOW  

What is Due and When? 

FHPS Canteen 

The canteen  is open for lunch orders  

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

 

Don’t forget to use our  

HEALTHY canteen! 








